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From: Property Strategy <Property_Strategy@lincolnshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 04 June 2024 11:05
To: _planningadvice
Subject: RE: Consultation - H18-0463-24: Bridge Hotel

Many thanks for the below consultation.  LCC Education has no comments on this consultation in relation 
to education as there is sufficient capacity in the locality for the children generated by this scheme. 

Sam Barlow 
Strategic Development Officer 
Lincolnshire County Council 
County Offices, Newland, Lincoln, LN1 1YL 

Mobile: 07920143702 
Email: sam.barlow@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

Chat with me on Teams! 
Website: www.lincolnshire.gov.uk 

From: planningadvice@sholland.gov.uk <planningadvice@sholland.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 8:58 AM 
To: Property Strategy <Property_Strategy@lincolnshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Consultation - H18-0463-24: Bridge Hotel 

PLANNING CONSULTATION 

Reference Number:  H18-0463-24 

Type:       FULL 

Proposal:  Change of use from hotel Class C1 to residential Class C3 including 
the creating of 15 residential units 

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is suspicious please forward to 
Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email. 

Caution external: This email originated from outside of the council. Do not click on links or open 
attachments unless you are confident the email is legitimate  



2

  
Location:                                Bridge Hotel 4 Bridge Road 
  
Applicant:                               API Ltd 
  
The Council have received the above application and would be pleased to receive any 
observations you may wish to make. You can make comments by clicking on the link below and 
using the Enter Comment button to leave your observations. 
  

Click here to view the application 
  
The deadline for submission of comments is 21st June 2024 and please be aware that 
representations submitted in relation to planning applications will be available for public 
inspection. 
  
If you need any assistance please contact David Grant who is dealing with this application.  
  
Note: 
If this is a Householder Application, in the event of an appeal against a refusal of planning 
permission, which is to be dealt with on the basis of representations in writing, any representations 
made about this application will be sent to the Secretary of State and there will be no further 
opportunity for you to comment at appeal stage. 
  
  
  


